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Principal’s Report 

 

We are incredibly proud of our amazing young mathematicians, 

Dimitri, Wenyu and Paul! The boys were recognised at the  

Newcastle Permanent Mathematics Competition award  

ceremony last fortnight, thanks to their exceptional achievement 

in this year’s competition. Hard work, perseverance, effort and 

methodical application has certainly paid off for these three  

superstars! Dimitri placed 1st and Paul 2nd in the Year 5 division 

and Wenyu received a District Prize award. Well done! 

 

 

Term 4  Week 6                                           20th November 2019 

Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 21st November 

Kinder & Stage 2 Museum Express  

Science Show 

Year 5 Leadership session 2 

Friday 22nd November 

OC 2020 transition visit 1 

Tuesday 26th November 

Kinder orientation - additional transition 

Wednesday 27th November 

OC excursion: Mini EV Festival 

Stage 1 Awabakal excursion 

Thursday 28th November 

Kinder Awabakal excursion 

Stage 1 Museum Express Science Show 

Year 5 Leadership session 3 

Friday 29th November 

OC excursion: Thinkfest 

Tuesday 3rd December 

Parent helper’s Thank You morning tea 

Year 6 High School Orientation day 

Wednesday 4th December 

OC 2020 transition visit 2 

Thursday 5th December 

Colour Run 
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Principal’s Report 

School Banking is on  

WEDNESDAYS  

 

Book Club Orders 

Issue 8 orders  

due 2nd Dec 

Assemblies 

Our weekly assemblies are:  

K-2 Monday 2.15pm  

Y3-6 Tuesday 2.00pm 

in our upper hall 

Hall of Fame assembly 

Monday 9th Dec @ 2pm under COLA 

 

 

The next P&C meeting will be held  

Monday 2nd December at 6pm 

ALL WELCOME TO ATTEND! 

Well done to our amazing chess team, Callum, Bobby, Oscar 

and Paul who represented our school in the finals of the NSW 

Junior Chess teams tournament last fortnight. The boys placed 

1st with a very convincing win and excellent  

sportsmanship. Congratulations! 

Kindergarten 2020 

What a wonderful Kindergarten Orientation day we had! So many 

families and children attended. Thank you to all the parents who 

provided such positive feedback and enjoyed the rotations and 

the information sessions which I know provided a greater  

opportunity for parents to ask questions and be involved. A  

delicious morning tea organised by Mrs Pope completed the day. 

Thank you to Mrs Dickson for her wonderful organisation. 

 

As we are heading towards the final weeks of term and our  

already busy program is crowding in please make sure that you 

read all newsletters and notes so that you or the children don’t 

miss out on any activities planned.  

 

OC Orientation  

The dates have been set for all the students who have been  

successful in gaining an offer or are on the reserve list for our 

2020 year 5 OC class. The Orientation evening was held on 

Thursday 24th Oct and letters have been posted with the details 

of follow up student transition sessions. We are looking forward 

to welcoming all our successful students and families. 
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Principal’s Report 

Outstanding Excursion Payments and School Fees  

As we are entering the final few weeks of the 2019 school year I 

urge all parents to finalise outstanding payments for excursions, 

photographs, book packs and school fees. Each year, as a 

school we end up carrying bad debts and then we have difficulty 

trying to retrieve late payments. At present, the school has  

covered these costs from our budget allocations which is  

affecting our ability to organise other activities.  We urgently 

need to be reimbursed for this amount. Our budget is designed 

to be shared equally throughout the entire school population. 

 

 

Assembly Awards ~ Term 4 Weeks 5 & 6 

KD  Suki, Charlie, Adam and Oliver 

KH  Django, Oscar, Talon and Marlia 

K1N  Lars, Aneira, Mikayla and Rocco 

1E  Amelie, Alexander, Xavier and Henry 

1C  Kayden, Arlo, Darby and William 

2MB  Arlington, Grace, Isabel and Jack 

2W  Mia, William, Indi and Wolfgang 

3N   Denzil, Ethan, Toni and Ethan 

3S   Noah, Rose, Imogen and Max D 

4R  Isha, Felix, Sonny and Rylan 

4S  Nina, Sam, Vesper and Evie 

5T   Ivy, Millie, Alexis and Nathan 

5/6W  Armani, Noah, Sienna and Tas 

5/6AOC Oliver, Zali, Paige and Amira 

6B   Bobby, Django, Fraser and Sanne 

 

Congratulations to all our children and staff. 

Tony Selwood 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

Chess Coaching  

Mondays 1.15pm - 1.55pm    

provided by the Sydney  

Academy of Chess.  

Term 4 cost $85.50.  

Please see Ms Armstrong for 

more details. 

Tighes Hill Primary School 

Sentral App 

Information has been sent home 

with instructions about how to  

access our Sentral Parent app 
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